Service Delivery Review

Progress Charter Template

Service Level ¥ Service Level Reduction || Operating Efficiencies
Opportunity: f Customer Service Enhancements ﬂ Performance Management

Se"V_'CG Dellyery Review Investment in Recreation, Cultural and Tourism
Review Action:

T T L N N E e L1 e 4 o Cost reductions vary from approximately $810K to $1.8M as per KPMG report

Staff Accountable: Director of Community Services Date of Update: February 18, 2022

What internal resources or groups are What resources do you require

Key Stakeholders required to complete this task? U to complete this task?
Departmental Staff Staff time possible survey of user groups
CCC User groups

Recreation Fields, Concert Hall
CAO, Treasurer, Communications, Parks and Recreation Advisory Committee,
Theatre Groups, Victoria Hall Volunteers

Are there any Council decisions

I I What is the timeframe and steps thats are
required for implementation?

Council Decisions , ,
required to move through this task?

Implementation will be based on final decisions in 2022 budget. Phase 1: Staff reccommended what recreation, cultural and tourism activities
could be eliminated and present findings at 2022 budget session.

Phase 2: Implementation of service changes based on 2022 budget approvals.
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Where are we now with

Status Update respect to completion?

2021
During the 2021 budget deliberations, it was determined that the Concert Hall would remain closed until 2022. Staff who left or retired were not replaced until the
organization review is completed.

Summer 2021 Community Events Strategy

At the COW meeting on May 10, 2021 the Marketing and Events division sent a memo to Council regarding the Summer 2021 Community Events Strategy. Organized
outdoor community events on Town of Cobourg property were permitted for the summer of 2021 based on a staged approach prioritizing community events
submitted on behalf of local organizations and that attract local, Northumberland County residents.

Summer 2021 Pop-ups at the Harbour and Pop-ups at the Beach

At the COW meeting on May 10, 2021 the Marketing and Events department sent a memo to Council regarding the Summer 2021 Pop-ups at the harbour and the
beach. The Summer 2021 Pop-ups Project is in line with recommendations by local businesses and residents to provide additional food services at the waterfront,
received in the recent Beach Use Survey, commissioned by the Parks and Recreation Advisory Committee.

2022
Staffing and service level reductions were considered and implemented as part of the 2022 budget deliberation process.
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